MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE SPACE CENTER ROTARY CLUB

Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn at 7 A.M. on October 6,1981. Al Jowid presided.

Those in attendance were:

Bill Webb Al Jowid Keith Sherman Charles Hartman Mario Grabar Walt Wicker Dick Brown Pete Gist Bob Wren Chuck Jacobson Jack Eggleston Jim Hargrove

- 1) Bill Webb reported receiving a request from Alfred Neumann for 30 days leave of absence for medical reasons. Such leave to begin as of October 6,1981 and shall run through November 5,1981. Motion made and approved.
- 2) Webb requested classification change for Maury Fitch from "printing" to "printing Administrative". Purpose, to open classification. Approved
- 3) Webb requested classification change for Joe Hang from "Construction New Home Sales" to "Printing Marketing". Approved
- Jowid read letter from Clay Fulcher requesting leave of absence because of change in employment. Bill Webb to contact Fulcher to explain attendance rules.
- Jowid reminded members to expedite completions of committee plans and reports for District Governor's visit.

Charles Hartman, Secretary